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 RECALLING the 2006 Recommendation by ICCAT to Further Strengthen the Plan to Rebuild Atlantic 
Blue Marlin and White Marlin Populations [Rec. 06-09]; 
 
 TAKING INTO ACCOUNT the management recommendation from the SCRS that the Commission 
should, at a minimum, continue the management measures already in place because the marlins have not yet 
recovered; 
 

THE INTERNATIONAL COMMISSION FOR THE CONSERVATION 
OF ATLANTIC TUNAS (ICCAT) RECOMMENDS THAT: 

 
1. The terms of the 2006 Recommendation by ICCAT to Further Strengthen the Plan to Rebuild Atlantic Blue 

Marlin and White Marlin Populations [Rec. 06-09] shall be extended through 2011. 
 
2. Contracting Parties and Cooperating non-Contracting Parties, Entities and Fishing Entities (CPCs) agree to 

establish at the 2011 Commission meeting a multi-year plan to rebuild blue marlin and white marlin 
populations on the basis of the SCRS advice. 
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